
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
February 27, 2007 

 
 
 
Attendees: John Westerling 
  Charles Greenough 
  Leon Gaumond, Jr. 
  Michelle Harris 
 
 The meeting convened at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Tip Update 
 They reviewed the TIP on the connect side and determined that because it was recently 
resurfaced they will not consider this as a viable project. Mr. Greenough spoke to the possibility 
of connecting Route 140 to Hartwell Street.  They also discussed re-submitting the TIP Project 
later this year with the connecting road to Hartwell Street. Mr. Westerling will speak with some 
state officials as to whether or not this will be a viable project. 
 
Sidewalk Project 
 
 John Westerling presented the recently reconstructed street map with an emphasis on 
areas to be reviewed. He presented the sidewalk map. Mr. Gaumond spoke to the Sidewalk 
Program he wishes to work on. He will speak to the Central Mass Regional Planning 
Commission further for a Pilot Program. 
 
Chapter 90 Funding 
 We have between $330,000 and $350,000. Mr. Gaumond will provide accurate numbers 
before the next meeting. 
 
Clearance of Wires 
 Mr. Westerling has identified areas where this is problem. The Municipal Light Plant will 
need to be notified to correct, if possible. John Westerling said there were only about six, and he 
will look at this when we do our Sidewalk Project. 
 

At the April 10th the Town-wide Planning Committee the Transportation Committee will 
be making a presentation on its implementation of the Master Plan. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m. 
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